
  

 
 
   

 

 

 

Infrastructure - ÉQV  

The School Board continues its efforts to secure 
funding for the École des Quatre-Vents (EQV) 
modernization project:  
 The School Board requested a meeting with the 

Minister of Education;   

 Trustees will meet with the Peace River Town 
Council to propose a partnership for the EQV 
modernization project;  

 Trustees will attend the Meet & Greet with the 
Minister of Education, Hon. David Eggen on June 
30, 10:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. at Java Domain in 
Peace River.   

 Letters will be sent to municipalities and local 
organizations to raise awareness for the EQV 
modernization project and identify potential 
partners. 

Accountability Pillar May 2018 

The CSNO was pleased with the overall May 2018 
Accountability Pillar Results Report which showed 
"Very High" and "High" results in 6 of the 7 areas 
assessed in January 2018: 

 Safe and Caring Schools 
 Education Quality 
 Work Preparation 
 Citizenship 
 Parent Involvement 
 School Improvement 

An analysis of the survey data will be carried out 
by the administration. The CSNO thanks parents, 
staff members and students who completed the 
survey. 

School Nutrition Program 

The School Nutrition Program will be offered again 
in the 2018-2019 school year. The School Board 
will continue the free lunch program at École 
Nouvelle Frontière.  In addition, a new program 

will be offered at École Héritage: a free lunch for 
students from kindergarten to grade 6.  

Details regarding these projects will be 
communicated to parents. 

2018 CSNO Bursary 

The 2018 CSNO Bursary ($800) was presented to 
Célina Bouchard, École Héritage graduate, at the 
graduation celebration on June 2nd in Falher. 

The CSNO Bursary aims to recognize a grade 12 
student, in one of the CSNO’s schools, for his or 
her superior academic results, contribution to 
school life / francophone community and who is 
pursuing post-secondary education.  

The CNSO will submit the 2017 Bursary recipient, 
Célina Bouchard, for the national Paul-
Charbonneau Bursary (Fondation Éduquer en 
Français. 

Francophone Daycare "Les petits boucs" 

The implementation of the new francophone 
daycare "Les petits boucs" is well in progress.  The 
daycare will open in September and offer the Early 
Learning and Child Care (ELCC) program at $25 per 
day.  The daycare will provide children, 3 to 5 
years of age, an early learning and child care 
curriculum framework in French, as well as 
inclusive support for children with diverse needs. 

CSNO Orientation Day 2018-2019 

The 2018 CSNO orientation day for all staff 
members and Trustees will be held August 30th, in 
St-Isidore. Please note, schools and central office 
will be closed on this day.  

INVITATION 

The public is invited to attend regular Board 
meetings. Items may be added to the agenda by 
contacting Rachelle Bergeron, Corporate Secretary 
at 780-624-8855 or 1-866-624-8855. NB - Please 

note that Board meetings are held in French. 
  

The next Board meeting will be held  

August 30th, 2018 at 1 p.m. 
Central Office (St-Isidore) 



  

 
 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER: 
June 27  Last Day, Grades 1 to 9 – ÉQV/ÉNF 

  Last Day, Grades 1 to 8 – ÉH 

June 28  Last Day, Grades 10 to 12 – ÉQV/ÉNF 

   Last Day, Grades 9 to 12 – ÉH 

June 30   Last Day, Teachers/support staff 

2017-2018 
Aug. 21  Schools open 
Aug. 28  School Staff begins 
Sept. 4   First Day of School 

 

2018-2019 School Calendars & Registration 
Forms are available at csno.ab.ca 

http://csno.ab.ca/fr/Calendriers-Scolaires_70/Calendrier-Scolaire-20162017_477

